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End of year production: Class Stephenson and Class Yousafzai 

Tuesday 19th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As a celebration to mark the end of your child’s time at Mayespark, 
the year 6 children have been working very hard to put on the 
production of ‘Macbeth’. 

The production will start promptly at 5:30pm. Children will need to 
return back to school for 5:00pm so that they can get prepared for 
the performance. Please ensure that you arrive to the school office in 
plenty of time. This will ensure that the production starts on time.  

The evening will conclude at approximately 7:30pm.  
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As we are combining two classes for the production, there will be an 
allocation of 2 tickets per child. This is to ensure that we can 
comfortably fit an audience in the hall, allowing room for our staging, 
props and children, whilst adhering to fire regulations. Please cut the 
tickets out below and bring them to the production evening with you.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your 
child’s class teacher. We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Mrs Sagoo and Miss Ibrahim 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


